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Pre-K Students
School AM PM Full day

Little 
Raiders 
University

11 16 3



Academics
As part of our curriculum  we studied, Dental 
Health and made a doctor’s office in our 
Dramatic Play area, studied Dr. Seuss for two 
weeks and read Happy Birthday to You, Cat in 
the Hat, Green Eggs and Ham, One Fish, Two 
Fish, Oobleck, Fox in Socks, Wocket in Pocket, 
Red Fish Blue Fish, ABC and Sleep Book, made 
Dr. Seuss Hats had science activities with eggs  
and ending the two  weeks with  a party in honor 
of Dr, Seuss. In conjunction with I am Moving I 
am Learning we have been discussing healthy 
eating and healthy habits and have increased 
our movement activities to minimally 30 minutes 
a day.  

  



Human Capital

Professional Development:

       We have been having weekly visits from  Gail Feld who works for the  Bureau of 
Education and Services For The Blind . She has brought us many books and 
learning material for our classroom and models for us various activities we use in 
our classroom for children with visual impairment.  We also have been working very 
closely with Julie Nichols who is a behavior consultant from The Institute of 
Professional Practice. She has offered us and will continue to offer our team many 
different  ways to handle various personalities . 

        
We are in the self study process with our NAEYC accreditation



Operations

We have been in our new 
location now for 2 
months. We all love our 
new space and feel like 
we are the luckiest 
people alive. We are 
having t-shirts and 
sweatshirts made with 
our logo on them.   



Culture & Climate

We have new signage in our 
entrance way. It is very eye 
catching and inviting. 

Executive Sign Management, 
LLC made the signage. 



Thank you for your time


